
 

 

 

 *******January 25, 2023 ******** 

 

The Board of County Commissioners met in a work session on Wednesday, January 25, 2023.   

Commissioner Mike Smith, Commissioner Doug Smith, Commissioner Kaaz, Commissioner Culbertson 

and Commissioner Stieben are present; Also present: Mark Loughry, County Administrator; Any Allison, 

Planning and Zoning Deputy Director 

 

 

The Board held a work session to discuss tract splits with regards to lot line requirements. 

 

The Board ended the work session at 10:59 a.m. 

 

 


